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Friday, March 6, 2020 

Today is a day 2 

 

Seniors:  if you want to direct a One Act Play in this year’s 

Evening of One Act Plays, check out the details on the 

theater call board.  The deadline for submissions is 

approaching fast. 

 

Attention juniors with an unweighted GPA of 90 or 

better: Please check your e-mail for an invitation to apply 

to the National Honor Society. Please contact Mr. Zoeller if 

you have any questions. 

 

Anyone interested in helping out with hair and make-

up for the Middle School play (Mary Poppins), please 

contact Annette Negrelli at anegrelli@klschools.org. The 

dates for the performance are March 12, 13, and 14. 

 

The Ultimate Frisbee meeting will be on Monday, March 

9th and tryouts on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 

 

Attention Seniors:  if you have questions or concerns 

about the status of your SIE internship please stop by the 

mailto:anegrelli@klschools.org


Counseling Center to make an appointment with either 

Ms. Liberatore or Ms. Tewksbury.  The SIE Packet II has 

been available on the JJHS webpage under Quick Links – 

Senior Independent Experience.  You are required to read 

it from start to finish.  It contains very important information 

for you as well as your JJHS Advisor and Site Supervisor.  

More importantly it contains the four required consent 

forms that are due back to the Counseling Center by 

Monday, March 30th. 

 

Chess Club meets Wednesdays after school in room 

A201. No previous experience necessary. Download the 

free REMIND app and use the join code @jjhschess to 

receive notifications about upcoming events, tournaments, 

etc. 

 

The Robotics Club will meet Wednesdays after school in 

room C103. 

 

SAGA Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets 

Wednesdays after school in room N203. All are welcome. 

See Malerie Simon in the counseling center or Harry 

Heftler with any questions. Download the free REMIND 

app and use the join code @jjhssaga to receive 

notifications about upcoming meetings, events, 

celebrations, etc. 

 



Reach Out John Jay is in need of a tutor for a middle 

school student and 1 tutor for Increase Miller and 2 for 

KES.  Please see Ms. Wuensch in D109 to apply. 

 

Attention Seniors: don’t forget to stop by the Counseling 

Center to browse the scholarship application table.  As 

applications arrive they will be placed on the table.  

Applications will also be uploaded to the Counseling 

Center’s web page as well as posted on Naviance under 

“document resources” noted on the bottom of your home 

page.  Local applications which will have a JJHS recipient 

will also be emailed to the entire senior class.  Good Luck! 

 

 


